
 

 

 8th December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Just a reminder for some of our upcoming Christmas activities. 

On Friday 11th December, we are asking students to take part in Christmas Jumper day. 

Students should make a small donation online via School Gateway and come to school 

wearing a Christmas jumper.  School uniform does not need to be worn that day. 

On Friday, the canteen team are serving Christmas lunch.  Tickets have now sold out and 

parents are reminded that there will be no other hot meal available on Friday.  A limited 

range of sandwiches, Christmas cakes and biscuits will still be on sale. 

We have also launched our Christmas appeal for donations to the Haywards Heath food 

bank in support of less fortunate people in our community.  Donations should be handed in 

at reception.  A list of suggested items can be found here.  The appeal is open until the last 

day of term. 

Finally, and as usual, the last day of term on Thursday, 17th December will be a half day.  

Students will be dismissed from 1pm.  Friday, 18th December is an INSET day. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

With kind regards 

 

Mr E Rodriguez 

Headteacher 

https://login.schoolgateway.com/0/auth/login
https://haywardsheath.foodbank.org.uk/give-help/donate-food/

